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October 21, 2005
Mr. Jerry Upton

Chair, IEEE 802.20 Working Group

Jerry.upton@ieee.org; Jerry1upton@aol.com
Dear Jerry,

On behalf of myself and my colleagues, I would like to express our disappointment and concern that the actions and decisions taken at the September 2005 session may put the quality and reputation of the 802.20 project work in jeopardy. We share the concerns expressed in similar letters that had been sent to you by Kyocera, Arraycomm and Motorola and request that you acknowledge the mistakes made in the decisions adopted during the last day of the said meeting and suspend the Call for Proposal immediately, until all the issues and concerns expressed in these letters are resolved. 

I would also like to inform you that it is my intention to submit my company’s technology proposal, in time for consideration in the January 2006 meeting. This would be consistent with the adopted 802.20 project plan timelines (WG document IEEE 802.20 PD-07) where three sessions were designed for proposal submissions, presentations and mergers and a fourth session would be dedicated for the technology selection process. 
We have other grievances that we may elaborate in a formal appeal to the IEEE 802 Executive Committee, should we decide to pursue one.

Please, recognize these serious concerns and take immediate corrective action in order to put the 802.20 work process back on track. 
  Sincerely,
  Dan Gal
  67 Whippany Rd,
  Whippany, NJ 07950
  email: dgal@lucent.com
CC:      Paul Nikolich, Chair IEEE 802 Executive Committee   
            By email: p.nikolich@ieee.org
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